
CALL IN FOR 11% COLA! 
WE NEED YOU to Help Make this Funding Available 

for our Behavioral Health Workforce,  

Services and Supports! 
 

BACKGROUND 
Governor Hochul has proposed adding a 5.4% 

Cost-of-Living Adjustment (COLA) to the 

Budget, the Assembly has proposed doubling 

it to 11% and the Senate has proposed COLA 

funding over two years. 
 

ACTION 
We need you to raise your voice in support of 

an 11% permanent COLA for mental health 

and substance use services/providers. 

 

PLEASE CALL AND SAY: 
I am calling to encourage all parties to include 

an 11% permanent COLA linked to the July 

CPI-U inclusive of Health Home Care 

Management and the NYS Supportive Housing 

Program in the final enacted 2022-23 budget. 

PLEASE CALL: 

NYS SENATE 

518-455-2800 

NYS ASSEMBLY 

518-455-4100 

GOVERNOR 

HOCHUL 

518-474-8390 

 


